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For further information or a site contact, please call one of the following people: 
Stephen Cush — Works Project Manager  022 350 1880 
Ryan Maynard — Traffic Management Coordinator  0211 588 668 
Trevlyn Cook — Traffic Management STMS  027 232 6578 

 

 

 
TRAFFIC CONTROL ALONG HOPPER STREET: 

STOP / GO TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT OPERATION 
 

This letter is to inform residents of civil investigation work happening in your area. 
 

 
Dear residents, this notice is to inform that on Monday 10th January 2022, we are to conduct civil investigation 
work along a portion of Hopper Street. This work is expected to take 1-3 days to complete. Please see traffic 
management diagram below for reference. 
 
There will be stop / go traffic management in place for this work. This means that Hopper Street will be a single-
lane roadway whilst we are carrying out this work. This is for the protection of the civil staff on site, and to also 
keep both ways of vehicle traffic flowing safely around our work zone. Traffic operators will be positioned on 
Hopper Street and also the bottom merge-zone of Hankey Street. As always, please follow the directions of 
traffic management staff at all times and stop on request. 
 
 
Reminder about parking: there will be certain spaces in-and-around our work zone which will be no-parking 
areas for the duration of this work. Please take note of these areas and avoid parking in spaces deemed as 
being part of traffic management.   
 
As previously advised, vehicles parked in direct way of either our work-zone or public throughfare will be towed. 
When vehicles are towed, they are moved to the nearest available coupon parking space. The tow company then 
takes the registration of the vehicle and the address the vehicle is towed to, which the council has on record. 

- If you’re vehicle has been towed, or you require further information contact WCC — 04 499 4444. 
 
 

         BELOW: CIVIL INVESTIGATION DIAGRAM 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


